
 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

12 August 2022 

RAMSAY AND BUPA REACH IN-PRINCIPLE AGREEMENT REGARDING A NEW HPPA 

Ramsay Health Care Limited (Ramsay) (ASX: RHC) refers to its ASX announcement dated 2nd August 
2022 regarding the termination of its Hospital Purchaser Provider Agreement (HPPA) with health 
insurer Bupa.  
Ramsay advises that it has reached in-principle agreement with Bupa in relation to the key terms of 
a new three-year HPPA. The parties intend to enter into the new HPPA prior to the current 
transitional arrangements ending, i.e., before 1 October 2022.  
 
Contact:      

Kelly Hibbins 
Group Head of Investor Relations 
Ramsay Health Care     
+61 9220 1034  
+61 414 609 192 
HibbinsK@ramsayhealth.com   
 

The release of this announcement has been authorised by the Ramsay Health Care Disclosure 
Committee. 

 
 


